

## **IMMUNIZATIONS**

If you have received a letter or call from the office to update your student's immunization record please have these updated no later than February 21st, 2024 or your child may be excluded from school. If you want your child exempt from immunizations you must complete the online vaccination module at http://public.health.oregon.gov/preventionwellness and print out a copy of the certificate or receive a certificate from your health care provider. Please return the certificate to the office before the above deadline. If you are unsure and need any help with either of these please call the office at 541-846-7224.

Help your Child Succeed in School
Build the Habit of Good Attendance Early
School success goes hand in hand with good
ATTENDANCE

